
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 May 2015 

 

Surrender of Electricity Generation Licence EGL15 
 
CSBP LIMITED 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) advises that CSBP Limited has surrendered its 
electricity generation licence EGL15. 
 
A copy of the notice provided to the ERA by CSBP Limited stating its intention to surrender 
EGL15 is available on the Authority’s website.  The notice from CSBP Limited included the hard 
copy of EGL15. 
 
On 15 May 2015, the Governor granted CSBP Limited a generation licence exemption in the 
Electricity Industry Exemption Amendment Order 2015 for the generation activities authorised 
by EGL15.  Therefore, CSBP Limited no longer requires EGL15. 
 
Clause 8.4 of EGL15 states that the surrender of the licence will only take effect when the 
licensee has handed back its licence to the ERA and the ERA has published a notice of the 
surrender in the Western Australian Government Gazette (Gazette).  
 
The ERA will publish a notice in the Gazette as soon as practicable. 
 

 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries      Media Enquiries 
Alex Kroon       Richard Taylor 
Economic Regulation Authority     Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Phone: 08 6557 7900      Phone: 08 9381 2144 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au    Email:  admin@rmpr.com.au 
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